
   Emerald Class Newsletter 

15.6.2018 – Term 6 

What have we been learning? 

Just a few snaps from our trip last week!  

   

   

     

 

This week the children continued to learn about time and have focused on half past, it is great to hear 

some are practising at home. Also they went on a deciduous and evergreen tree hunt with Mrs Gee which 

will continue with next week.  

As part of one of our mini-outcomes we have started to tie dye our cushions, thank you for the help 

ladies!! First step complete, next step will be to sew and stuff ready to be shared at our end of project.  

    

Next Week 

Evergreen and deciduous continued, sewing, half past, travelling to Cardiff (on our magic broomstick).  



Dates for you Diary  

Emerald and Jet Joint Final Outcome – 12th July 2018 @ 2:00-3:15. All welcome 

more details of afternoon will follow in a letter home.  


